

~ every student; known, valued & cared for ~

UPCOMING EVENTS

Dear Parents & Carers,

Tuesday, 1st September: Wear it for Wildlife Day

A reminder that this Tuesday, we are raising funds for Sydney Zoo's endangered wildlife program by holding *Wear it for Wildlife Day*. For a gold coin donation, students and staff will be dressing up as an animal or in animal themed clothes. Students can purchase raffle tickets – 50c each or 3 for \$1 – to win some fantastic prizes. First prize is a One Year Family Membership at Sydney Zoo. https://sydneyzoo.com/conservation/sydney-zoo-foundation

Friday, 4th September: Jersey Day

Jersey Day is not a fundraiser – it is a day to show support for the *Donate Life* network and raise awareness about organ donation. Students and employees in schools and workplaces across Australia will be wearing their favourite sporting jersey to school or work on Jersey Day. https://www.jerseyday.com.au/ Your child may come to school in their favourite jersey if you would like them to.

Year 6 Graduation & Formal

The Department of Education have said that, due to Covid-19, all school graduations and formals will be reviewed in Term 4. However, plans are still underway so that our Year 6 students will be able to celebrate the end of their primary school years. We will keep you updated regarding these very special milestones.

End of Year Presentation Day

A presentation day will definitely be held this year to acknowledge our students' achievements. We will again be awaiting advice from the Department of Education and NSW Health to determine how this day will be organised. We will keep you updated.

Yours sincerely,

Ms M Larkin Principal 28/8/2020